
       
 

 

Lycée Notre Dame du Kreisker  

2, rue Cadiou  

29250 SAINT POL DE LEON  

France  

 

In SAINT POL DE LEON  

9 December 2019 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Official invitation to the partners of the Erasmus + project No Frontier: a dream or a nightmare? for the 

meeting in BARI, ITALY to be held from 11th January 2020 to the 13th January 2020.  

 

The main topic of the meeting will be the organisation of the project.  

 

We are honoured to invite the following schools to join the project and to take part in the international 

meeting:  

 

- V Liceum Ogolnokszralcace im. Wladyslawa Broniewskiego w Katowicach  - Poland  

- IES Monelos - Spain  

- Istituto Tecnico Economico e Liceo Linguistico G. Cesare - Italy  

- Colegiul Agricol, Dimitrie Cantemir – Romania – 2 persons: Lia Fofel, project manager and the 

headmistress.  

 

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

Yours sincerely. 

 

Maël Saillour 

Headmaster. 


